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Ngāti Kahungunu Iwi Incorporated (NKII) leaders are pleased to have met today with Ministers Martin, Davis 

and Mahuta to find solutions to the incident that occurred on the 1st May 2019. Minister Martin has agreed 

to conduct an inquiry into the specific incident with the support of whānau. Minister Martin is also keen to 

work with NKII by meeting on a regular basis to review collective progress and apply improvements to 

current practices to prevent the likelihood of this occurring again.  

  

Iwi, hapū, whānau, practitioners, government agencies, including Whānau Ora, Corrections, Te Puni Kōkiri, 

Ministry of Social Development and others, must unite in our efforts to support whānau. The health and 

wellbeing of our whānau, hapū, iwi is paramount and Ngāti Kahungunu Iwi Incorporated is committed to 

ensuring that that we represent the health and cultural wellness of our whānau at all times. Whakapapa is 

sacred and it is our intention to keep our whānau together where possible. 

 

The ‘Kōrero Mai Whānau’ project commenced this past week and many whānau members have come 

forward with their stories. If you would like to tell your story, please contact our office. Details below.   

 

Ngahiwi Tomoana – Chairman, 0275483152 
Ngāti Kahungunu Iwi Incorporated 
PO Box 2406, Hastings, 4153 
 
If you have any questions about KŌRERO MAI WHĀNAU  please make contact.  
Ngāti Kahungunu Iwi Incorporated: Tracee Te Huia - Mobile: 027 4497 306 or landline 06 8243422 Email: 

tracee@kahungunu.iwi.nz 

Ngāti Kahungunu is the third largest iwi with 32,000 registered members to date.  Geographically the tribe has the 
second longest coastline in the country from Paritū in the North to Turakirae in the South. Ngāti Kahungunu Iwi 
Incorporated maintains an independent position to provide research, advice and advocate for the interests, rights, 
values, beliefs and practices of Ngāti Kahungunu alongside our whānau and hapū. Our mission is to enhance the mana 
and well-being of Ngāti Kahungunu. 
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